
 

Auditions… Auditions … Auditions… 

CALLING ALL             
YEAR 6 CHILDREN! 

Hello Year 6 

Normally at this time of year, Year 6 teachers would be getting ready to hold auditions for 
the end of year  production; we know that this is something that very many of you were 
looking forward to. 

So, Instead of live auditions this year, we are going to hold VIRTUAL AUDITIONS instead!  

Here’s how you enter: 

1. Go to the school website, click the tab HOME LEARNING and then finally YEAR 6 
AUDITIONS. 

2. Click on the lyrics and soundtrack provided and learn and rehearse the song. We are 
not able to use any video with any other music in because of copyright laws. 

3. Record your audition and then e-mail it to a.riggs@purbrook-jun.hants.sch.uk.  In 
the subject box please type:  Year 6 audition and then your first name only. 
 

 We will then upload them to a password protected Vimeo channel for you all to enjoy! 
 
Don’t forget – your teachers will be keeping their eye open for casting opportunities. 
 
You have until the 20th April to send your films in. 
 
Come on … what are you waiting for! 
 
Good luck! 
 
Mrs Hunter,  Mrs Forrester, Mrs Jordan and Mrs Hotchin 


